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1 September 2023 

 

Board & Management Changes 
 
Pursuit Minerals Limited (ASX:PUR) announces the resignation of Mr. Mark Freeman as Finance Director and 
Company Secretary effective 31 August 2023.  The Company is pleased to announce that Mr. Vito Interlandi has 
been appointed as Company Secretary effective today.  
 
Mr. Interlandi is the Managing Partner of Nexia Melbourne and is responsible for Corporate Advisory at Nexia 
Melbourne. Mr. Interlandi has over 20 years of finance, accounting, and capital markets expertise where he has 
served as a board member and advisor to a number of listed and unlisted companies across a range of industries.  
 
Pursuit Chairman, Peter Wall, said: 
 
“I would like to thank and acknowledge Mark for his historical work in generating project opportunities for the 
Company along with his contribution towards the completion of the Rio Grande Sur (RGS) Lithium Project acquisition. 
The foundations have now been laid for the Company’s upcoming project development campaign at RGS. Mark has 
provided outstanding service as a director of Pursuit over the last 3 years, and we wish him well in his future 
endeavours.” 

 

This release was approved by the Board of Directors of Pursuit Minerals Limited 

 

 

 

For more information about Pursuit Minerals and its projects, contact: 

Aaron Revelle 
Managing Director & CEO 

aaronr@pursuitminerals.com.au  
T: + 61 413 275 456 

 


